In Your Area — Great Missenden, South Heath
and Wendover

Below are some of the concerns expressed in the last consultation.

This is a starting point to work together to clarify the local community’s views
and priorities.

Great Missenden

e Concern about the impact of construction work on the hydrology of the
Misbourne Valley, particularly the Misbourne chalk stream and the aquifer,
from tunnelling.

e Concerns over the implications for property prices.

e Concerns regarding wildlife in the Misbourne Valley.

e Concerns for implications for tourism and recreation in the area.

South Heath
e Concern about noise impacts as the trains enter and leave the tunnel.

e Concerns over the implications of the construction period for the tunnelling in
this area.

e Concern over the impacts on amenity value.

e Concern that the route has been raised in this area (meaning a shallower
cutting).

e Concern over the impact on Grims Ditch scheduled monument.

Wendover

e Concerns that the route will cause unnecessarily high levels of noise and
visual impacts due to the proximity to the town.

e Concerns that the proposed viaduct will magnify the effects of operational
noise.

e Concerns over potential impacts on property value.
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e Concern regarding potential damage to local amenities.

e Concern regarding impact on properties in Ellesborough Road.

Please share your concerns and priorities for your area:




